


We are endeavouring to keep you all safe and under new Government recommendations  we ask that unless you are medically excused, you all wear a facemask at all times, including when singing or when you are seated.    If you are reading from the pulpit, you may remove your mask to read and then replace it.

When it comes to receiving communion at Hampton we will continue to receive in both kinds, receiving the wafer and dipping it in the wine (intinction).  Please keep your mask on when coming up for communion and sanitize hands before receiving communion, as before.    When it comes to the Peace, please only shake hands with those you came with, in your bubble.  Continue to wave as a sign of the peace

